
 

 
 
Some of the things the children have been learning 
We have been learning to write simple lists. We have followed instructions for ‘how to make a pirate 
hat’ and sequenced a jumbled set of instructions. 
 

 
 

We have been comparing and ordering numbers to 20. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have been busy rehearsing for ‘The Bee Musical’ and worn our fantastic costumes when we performed 
for the rest of the school on Thursday.  
 

 
 

 



 

 

Some of the things the children will be learning in the weeks to 

come… 
We will be starting a new topic, ‘Once Upon a Time’ when we will be using traditional tales. We will be 
looking at typical story language and exploring characters. We will be investigating materials and 
finding out which materials are best for building a house. 

How to help your child at home… 

 Practise simple addition and subtraction to 
solve real life problems 
 

 Continue to practise doubles to 20 and 
corresponding halves 

 

 Practise writing full names in a cursive style 
 

 Share traditional stories such as ‘Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears,’ ‘The Three Little Pigs,’ 
and ‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ Talk about the 
sort of language used 

In phonics we have been 

introduced to blends… 

lk as in milk              
pt as in script        
xt as in next           
tr as in tree 
dr as in drip           

 gr as in grass          
cr as in crab 

What’s going on next half term/notices/information… 

 Don’t forget our ‘Show and Tell’ coffee morning when the children will be sharing their learning 
journals. There will be two sessions; Wednesday 25 April from 9.00am – 10.00am or Thursday 
26 April from 2.30pm - 3.30pm.  We really hope you will be able to join us at one of the sessions. 

 Please check all items of uniform are clearly named. 

 Thank you for the pirate costume donations – they are a great addition to our pirate ship role play. 

 


